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EYpoTidnCeEs A nd more

Dear Sir/ Madam,

It is my pleasure to inform you that Daman Ganga Riverfront, one of the iconic structures
of our city, is ready for use. To make this place a vibrant cultural centre of the city, where people
£0 to enjoy and learn, the Society for Promotion of Tourism, Art and Culture (SPOTAC), Dadra
and Nagar Haveli and Planning and Development Authority have brought to you the mission

“Fun and Fitness Weekends at Daman Ganga Riverfront™,

We are planning, with your assistance, to organise every weekend, fitness and cultural
programs at this place. On one hand such programs will benefit public and on the other hand
they will help you in showcasing vour or your organisations talent to the world. It is a win-win

situation for all.

If you, or your association, your students or teachers, or anyone for that matter, desires to
hold any event on any of the upcoming weekends, you just need to pick your phone and call us.
We would be glad to answer your queries or help you in organising your events. Rest assured

that we will provide every assistance that we can.

So, please do come forward and make these fun and fitness weekends at Daman Ganga
Riverfront funnier and healthier. For any assistance contact us at: 0260-2641399, Mob no
9081194441, email address: dnhtourism{@gmail.com, Face book handle: DNH Tourism, Twitter

handle: tourism_sil.

Yours faithfully,

Mohit Mishra
Member Secretary (SPOTAC) & DNHPDA
Dadra and Nagar Haveli
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